
Yearbook Club 2023-2024

Do you enjoy taking photographs? Using your creativity? Spending time

with your friends? Then we need you at Yearbook Club! Yearbook Club

is a before-school program designed to provide students with

opportunities to explore computer editing, media design, photography

and yearbook design, while spending time with peers creating a

collection of UTES memories. Computer/Yearbook Club is open to all 5
th
grade

students and will meet one time per week.

Computer/Yearbook club will meet on Wednesday mornings before school

starting at 8:15. Dates for our first meeting will be announced once all permission

slips are collected. It is possible that students may be split into two or three

groups depending on the number of interested students, each of which

will attend on different dates.

If you are interested in participating, please complete the

permission slip below and return it by Friday, February 9
th
.

Students will not be permitted to participate in Yearbook Club without a signed

permission slip. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact

Mrs. Maione (maione@upperschools.org )

Please keep the top portion of this form for your own information.
I give my child __________________________________ (please print first and last
name) permission to attend Yearbook Club on the scheduled dates and times (TBD) at

the Elementary School.

Please provide contact information to be used in the event of an emergency.

Name of emergency contact/pick up: _____________________________________

Phone Number: __________________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: __________________________________________

Parent Email: _____________________________________________________


